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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-1454  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE  December 17, 2014 
 
TITLE: Sanitary Sewer Pump Station Replacement at 301 Lido Drive - $2,960,079 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission award a contract in the amount of 
$2,960,079 for Sanitary Sewer Pump Station Replacement (D-37) at 301 Lido Drive to 
the lowest cost, responsive and responsible bidder, Metro Equipment Service, Inc. 
 
Background 
The scope of work requires the contractor to construct a pump station to replace the 
existing station. D-37 is a master station that serves as the collection point for all of the 
finger isles off of East Las Olas Boulevard; the station is a critical part of the City’s 
sanitary sewer infractructure.  
 
Invitation to Bid 243-11422 was released on October 1, 2014 and two responses were 
received. It was determined that Metro Equipment Service, Inc. is the lowest cost, 
responsive and responsible bidder in the amount of $2,960,079.  
 

Resource Impact 

There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $2,960,079 for the contract and 
$296,008 for estimated engineering fees, or a total of $3,256,087.   
 
Funds available as of November 20, 2014 

ACCOUNT 
NUMBER 

INDEX NAME (Program) 

OBJECT 
CODE/  SUB-

OBJECT 
NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 
(Object 
Code) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 

(Object Code) 
 AMOUNT 

454-P11766.454-
6599 

Pump Station D-37 
Rehabilitation 

Capital Outlay/  
Construction $3,295,783  $3,256,087  3,256,087 

   

 TOTAL → 3,256,087 
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 1: Be a sustainable resilient community. 

 Objective 2: Proactively maintain our water, wastewater, road and bridge 
infrastructure. 
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Connected. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 243-11422 
 

 
Prepared by: James Hemphill, Sr. Procurement Specialist  
 Elizabeth Cohen, Administrative Assistant II 
 
Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works  


